

	           Department of
PUBLIC WORKS 
       Town of
LAKE PARK

	
	

                                                    
                                                   Storm Water 






Date of Inspection:  6/12/2019		Inspector Name: John Wylie 
	 New Inspection	 X	 
Description of inspection area:  801 Lake Shore Dr.   
Identification of MS4 component that could receive discharge from this site/area:  Basin 2 
Findings: At 1215 US Hwy 1 (Earl Stewart Toyota) property owner is constructing a new parking lot. The parking lot base is comprised of crushed lime rock, during afternoon rain events it appears that lime is washing out of the newly installed parking lot base and entering the property owner’s detention pond and into the ponds control structure. The control structure is connected to basin 2 drainage system that enters the Lake Worth lagoon at 801 Lake Shore Drive.   
	Evidence of illicit connections to storm sewer?		Yes___	No_x_
	Evidence of dumping/spills to storm sewer?		Yes_X_	No__
	Evidence of wash water going to storm sewer? 		Yes___	No_x_
	Storage tanks leaking or improperly contained?		Yes___	No_x_
	Stockpiles/debris piles uncontained?			Yes__	No_X_
If “yes,” to any above, describe:
The parking lot base is comprised of crushed lime rock, during afternoon rain events it appears that lime is washing out of the newly installed parking lot base and entering the property owner’s detention pond and into the ponds control structure. I am attaching 6 photos for reference. 
Type of Enforcement Action Taken: The Town of Lake Park code enforcement office was contacted to address the issue with the property owner and FDEP who forwarded the complaint to Lake Park Public Works Dept..   

Date to verify correction:  
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